
 

 

                       KENTUCKY DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION 

 

                                                   STAFF NOTE 

 

Review Item: 

 

Status Update on Breathitt County School District 

 

Applicable Statute or Regulation: 

 

KRS 158.780, KRS 158.785 and 703 KAR 3:205 

 

History/Background: 

 

On December 5, 2012, the Kentucky Board of Education (KBE) approved Breathitt County 

School District as being designated a state-managed district, with regular status updates to 

follow.  

 

In May 2014, the Kentucky Department of Education will be sending a team into the Breathitt 

County School District to conduct a second management audit.  The purpose of the audit will be 

to inform and make recommendations to the chief state school officer and ultimately the KBE 

on whether state management will either be terminated or extended for a further period of time 

based upon the results of the new management audit, in accordance with state law. 

 

The KBE will be provided with an update on this second management audit at the June board 

meeting. 

 

Contact Person: 

 

Hiren Desai, Associate Commissioner  Kelly Foster, Associate Commissioner 

Office of Administration and Support  Office of Next Generation Schools and Districts 

(502) 564-1976     (502) 564-5130  

hiren.desai@education.ky.gov    kelly.foster@education.ky.gov 

 
__________________________           

Commissioner of Education  

 

Date:  

 

June 2014 
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